
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

2000 MStreet, NW., Suite230

Washington, D.C. 20554

March 4, 1997

In reply refer to:
NH, Rm 264—A

MS 1300—E1
McDonnell Douglas Radio Services Corp.
10775 Business Center Drive

Cypress, CA 90630

Attn: James M. Olson

Dear Mr. Olson: \/\/A ZXFL

Although the Experimental Licensing Branch has granted your application for

experimental authority, file number 5402—EX—PL—96, we call your attention to the enclosed FCC

Public Notice, dated June 26, 1996, which states that all versions of FCC Form 442 older than
the March 1996 revision are now obsolete. Information currently required is not included on
older Form 442‘s, specifically the drug certification statement. Accordingly, we have enclosed a
copy of the most recent form for your convenience, and request that you amend your above
referenced application by submitting the information on the new form. Please make reference to
the above file number on the amended form. You may submit the amendment directly to this

office, at the address on the letterhead, to my attention. No additional fee is required.

Thank you,

flameyfoy
Nancy Hey,

Information Technician

Experimental Licensing Branch

Enclosures


